
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Calling All Kindergarten & 1st Grade Girls! 
 

Join us for a Virtual Parent Information Meeting 
Thursday, October 7th, 2021 @ 7:00PM 

 

To register, go to: 
 http://www.gsnc.org/events 

 

 
 

Register by October 6th, 2021 to attend 
For more information contact 

Amy Rosenkrantz @ rosenkrantza@gsnc.org or call 516-774-2511 
 
 

Adult Volunteers Needed to Form Troops!  
 

Neither this material, nor the content thereof, are sponsored or endorsed by the Long Beach School District or its officials. 
 

Girl Scouts of Nassau County values inclusiveness and does not discriminate on any basis. Distribution 

of these materials does not constitute endorsement by any school district or its personnel. 
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